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Guy Barnett, Minister for Primary Industries and Water 

Petuna Ocean Trout Hits the Big Time  
Tasmania’s clean and sustainable brand is continuing to deliver for local industries, this time with 
Petuna Aquaculture’s premium ocean trout  set to appear on the menus of some of the world’s 
most prestigious restaurants. 

It is exciting to see Petuna Aquaculture unveiled as one of seven new suppliers to worldwide 

distributor Longino and Cardenal at a gala event in Milan last weekend. 

Longino and Cardenal source premium quality products in small batches for a network of global 
customers, including most of Italy’s famous Michelin-starred restaurants. 

Longino and Cardenal only market the best so it is fantastic to see one of Tasmania’s premium 
products recognised on such a prestigious stage. 

I congratulate Petuna on this fantastic outcome. 

The salmonid industry is an iconic part of our brand, and is an industry all Tasmanians can be 

proud of. 

The Tasmanian majority Liberal Government is a strong supporter of this important industry, and 
will continue to support it as it strives for its 2030 growth target of $2 billion. 

 


